From: Cornell, Wayne (DZSP21)

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 9:08 AM
To: DZSP21 Everyone

Subject: Travel and the Pandemic

Signed By: Wayne.Cornell@dzsp21.com

Please share with those who do not have access to email
e

Folks:

We continue to get questions about off-island travel.

Personally, | thought | was clear.

If you traveled off-island and returned to Guam from any destination, irrespective of its current classification, you must
self-quarantine for 14 days.

What about Palau? What about Saipan? What about Hawaii? What about the continental United States?

They all qualify as off-island destinations. During that travel you will interact with multiple strangers; you will travel
through other airports; you will sit in airplanes; etc. All of those areas are high risk.

The prescribed action was enacted to minimize risk to others.

It is a disturbing fact that our lives are now immeasurably and perhaps irrevocably disrupted by COVID-19.
At some future point, our lives will smooth out. Pray fervently and frequently for that time to be sooner rather than
later.

May God Bless you all.
wayne

Wayne L. Cornell, MSCE, PE, FSAME
President and CEO

DZSP 21 LLC

Project Director, Navy BOSC, JRM

PO Box GH

Hagatna, GU 96932

(671) 339-3998

(671) 488-5837 [mobile]
wayne.cornell@dzsp21.com

Think Safety Always
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